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From: Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR
To: Jordan, Rebecca E - DNR
Subject: RE: Moon Lake Water Lever

Date:

Thursday, May 03, 2012 11:36:00 AM

The project is all set up now -- Project ID: CLMN-WaterLevel-1005800

Later we'll have to figure out more in terms of how the data relates to the benchmark or a reference

point.

too.

I'm sure it does... knowing Mary. Also, | suspect USGS is somehow involved with Moon Lake

From: Jordan, Rebecca E - DNR

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 10:50 AM
To: Filbert, Jennifer M - DNR

Subject: FW: Moon Lake Water Lever

5 Becea Yordan

Lakes & Rivers
Bureau of Water Quality
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

(&) phone: (608) 266-0053
(-7) e-mail:  rebecca.jordan@wi.gov

From: Mary Platner [mailto:mlplatner@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 10:48 AM

To: Jordan, Rebecca E - DNR

Subject: Re: Moon Lake Water Lever

Hi Becka: The reason there is a range of dates for each lake livel sampling is
that | never knew when | had time** to wade out to the USGS stake in the
lake bed or have calm water to get a reading. So over the years in order to
get a simple table for easy comparison for members of my lake district, | just
started recording data in a comparitive window of dates. | will immediately
start a new chart specifically for CLMN with specific dates for 2012. My only
suggestion for including our past data in your system is to simply select the
median of the inclusive dates and use that figure. Statistically (yes, | took a
post-grad course in statistics) it should still be valid data.

** | have just retired from 4 years serving as a Vilas County Supervisor and
am now busy as a major fund-raiser in trying to raise $3.26 million for a new
public library in Eagle River. ( Since | am now 80, | hope to have 10 more
years to send you data.

On Thu, May 3, 2012 at 8:50 AM, Jordan, Rebecca E - DNR
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<Rebecca.Jordan@wisconsin.gov> wrote:
Hi Mary,

We are trying to finalize our data recording system for lake levels. We have
the data you sent to CLMN via Sandy Wickman on Now. 2nd of last year and
are wondering what dates the measurements were actually taken on. The
chart you included shows a range of dates rather than a single date. We're
just a little unsure how to record this in our system. Any explanation as to why
you've recorded the data the way you have would be great.

Feel free to either respond via email or a phone call , whatever is easiest for
you.

Thanks so much!

i Becea Jondan

Lakes & Rivers
Bureau of Water Quality
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

(@) phone: 08) 266-0053
('=") e-mail:  rebecca.jordan@wi.gov

Mary Platner

7290 Thunder Hill Ln.
St. Germain, WI 54558
phone: 715-479-9091
cell:  715-651-8187
fax:  715-477-1571

e-mail: miplatner@gmail.com
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